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Hello,
As a private citizen, I'd like to request that the written record for DRI 741 (Surke Meadow) be extended for at least a week from its
June 1st deadline. My reasons for this request center on the fact that a number of abutters involved in this DRI are seasonal residents
who have just arrived to their Vineyard homes, and were unaware of the proceedings and the limited period for registering their
comments. With the holiday weekend, this deadline is very difficult to meet.

Additionally, the rationale given in DRI 741 for creating a public walking trail behind the abutters' homes is that a similar easement has
already been granted for the earlier contiguous development along Division Road, and that this previous easement would be useless
without one also granted as part of the Surke project. I have found that the abutters for this first developed parcel had no idea that an
easement had been granted, and they have serious concerns about its impact. These abutters would like an opportunity to be brought
up to speed, properly informed, and have their voices heard.

Please let me know if any more information is needed for this request. I appreciate your understanding. Thank you.

Jeffrey Agnoli
56 Martha's Road
Edgartown   508-560-2085


